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WEST MELBOURNE VIC 3003

Dear Mr O’Connor,

SECRETARIAT
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Document number:

Tabled by: onove~t ¥t Mow. Dovey Comaren

I refer to your correspondence to the NSW Commissioner of Police, dated 24 March
2015, regarding allegations of threats of sexual assault. I acknowledge receipt of this
correspondence under reference number D/2015/165379.

This matter has been referred to the relevant command within the NSW Police Force

for appropriate attention.

On behalf of the Office of the Commissioner, I would like to thank you for bringing
this matter to the attention of the NSW Police Force.

Yours sincergly,

S Wooste
Manager, Secretariat

Office of the Commissioner of Police
SW : D/2015/165379
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